OFFICER KINNUSIM – APRIL 5-6, 2013
Postponed Weekend

Due to the snowstorm, the Officer Kinnusim intended to take place in February were postponed to April 5-6, 2013. Given the change in month, the Shabbat times have changed as well. The Kinnusim will now begin on April 5th at about 5:00pm, and will conclude on Saturday night, April 6th, right after Shabbat at 8:00pm. To participate, you must stay for the entire Kinnus.
Locations for the Kinnusim will remain the same as was originally advertised. 
Thank you! Joyce

Please complete and return this form my mail or email BY MARCH 6th!
PLEASE PRINT!
Name:						Grade:				Chapter:
Email:						Phone:
Address (Steet, Ctiy, Zip):					

Please indicate which option is best for you.

 ________I would like to attend my Officer Kinnus the weekend of April 5-6th. Please apply my form and $60 check to that weekend.

________I unfortunately am unable to attend my Officer Kinnus the weekend of April 5-6th. Please return my $60 check by mail.

________I unfortunately am unable to attend my Officer Kinnus the weekend of April 5-6th. Please apply my $60 check to NERUSY’s Spring Convention being held from May 10-12 in Milford, MA.

Please return this form my mail to NERUSY, 1320 Centre St., Suite 304, Newton, MA 02459 or email to joyce@nerusy.org BY MARCH 6th. 
